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SOUTHPORT KEEPS PORT ST LUCIE  

BEAUTIFUL  
Southport Middle School sixth grade 

students recently adopted two        

surrounding streets of our school   

campus for the City of Port St. Lucie 

Adopt-a-Street program. Students 

from the Marlins team, along with 

other volunteers, have signed on to 

pick up litter on a designated area of 

Morningside Blvd and Greendon 

Road.  

The City of Port St. Lucie provided 

students with tee-shirts, buckets, 

and pickup sticks. Each month     

volunteers will dedicate their time 

to making a difference, one piece of 

trash at a time.  

We are so proud of the outpour of 

support that this community initiative 

has received and we are so blessed to 

have students who care about keeping 

Port St. Lucie beautiful.  

Please join us for the next Adopt-a-

Street Cleanup on March 15th from 

4:05PM—5:30 PM and be a part of  

our school’s legacy to make our     

community a better place! 

 Please add these additional dates to 

your calendar. We would love for you 

to join us. 

April 18, 2019 (4:05pm-5:30pm) 

May 30, 2019 (4:05pm-5:30pm) 

 June 3, 2019 (2:05 pm – 3:30pm) 
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